
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0212
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 5:28:58 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 1:24 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-10-27

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0212

-- Name --
Ashok  Kainth

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Millions of people now are jobless because of COVID-19 and already we have seen increase in the rates from
Enbridge for gas and from Alectra for the electricity. This has put so much financial stress on the people. Instead of
helping people by reducing the rates any increase in the utility rates will create more hardships. This request from
Enbridge and any more request from Alectra to increase the rates should be rejected immediately.

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca



